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May 10, 2018 

Dear Moore24 and SC27 Skippers, 
I have two important requests that will need your attention before next 
Wednesday, May 16th.  We want racers to have first choice for dinner 
and t-shirts.  After May 16th, members of SCYC will be able to 
purchase shirts and dinner tickets to the event.  

The dinner on May 26th will be hosted by Walter Olivieri and 
volunteers.  We have decided on BBQ Tri Tip with salad, garlic bread 
and dessert for $15 per person.  Please make your dinner 
reservations for yourself and crew by emailing  info@scyc.org   and 
identify your boat/name so that Greg can get a count of racers before 
the deadline. You will be able to pay by cash, credit card or SCYC club 
charge. SC27 skippers already have two dinner tickets included in 
their entry fee so remember to not count these when making 
additional reservations. 

We have ordered short sleeve and long sleeve t-shirts for the event.  
Please email your order to info@scyc.org  and designate long or short 
sleeve along with size and boat name. Photo of shirt design is 
attached to this letter for your review.  SC27 skippers will need to send 
sizes for their two shirts included in entry fee.   

Long Sleeve t-shirt priced at $20 each 
Short Sleeve t-shirt priced at $18 each  

Available in Youth Large, Small, Medium, Large, X-Large 
X-Large Tall, 2X-Large 

Thank you for your time and attention, 
De Schuyler, Event Chair  
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